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8 November 2018 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO GROWERS - LAST CANE NOTICE 
 
 
We are pleased to advise that Farleigh and Racecourse Mills have finished crushing 
operations for the 2018 season.  
 
We are now formally advising that all remaining cane for crushing is required to be 
loaded and on the rail line ready for pick up by 12 midday on Friday 9 November 
2018.  If you need assistance to cut your remaining crop, please call the Field Office 
ASAP.  Our focus remains to crush the full crop. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your co-operation 
throughout the season.  
 
Thank you, stay safe and all the best. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Jason Walton 
Manager Cane Supply 
 
 
 


